
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Brussels, 15.07.2015 
 

  
Dear President Schulz, dear Mr. Welle, 
 
On behalf of the Parlamentarian Intergroup on Integrity, Transparency, Corruption and 
Organised Crime (ITCO) we would like to adress the following concern: 
 
Article 16 of the new EU staff regulations, in force since January 2014, obliges each EU institution 
to annually publish information about the senior officials who left the EU administration, as well 
as a list of the cases of potential conflict of interest, which have been assessed. We wonder when 
and where the EP will publish this list.  
 
In addition, we would like to know whether the EP will adhere to the recommendations made by 
the European Ombudsman on EU officials leaving the EU administration. The Ombudsman calls 
on the EU institutions to publish online the name of the senior official concerned, details of the 
duties carried out in the EU institution, details of the duties to be carried out in the new position 
and the assessment and conclusions in respect of potential conflict of interest.  
 
We encourage you to act upon the staff regulations and the recommendation of the 
Ombudsman, in order to ban the revolving door.  
We are looking forward to your response. 
 
 
Yours respectfully, 
 
 
Dennis De Jong MEP - co-president ITCO intergroup 
Elly Schlein MEP - co-president ITCO intergroup 
Fabio de Masi MEP 
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